
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Wednesday 22nd January 2025 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 
 
S1-6 Equalities Pupil Group: At Boroughmuir HS we celebrate equality and diversity and 

recognise the difficulties that prejudice and discrimination can bring. This year we would like 
to recruit a team of enthusiastic pupils who are passionate about equality and diversity to 
share their ideas and help us take steps to make our school a more inclusive place for all. 
There are many different areas which the group could focus on including race, ethnicity, 
sexuality, gender, religion, disability, and poverty. If you are interested, please come along to 
a meeting in room 2.12 Tuesday the 21st of January at lunch time. 

Miss Ross & Mr Smith 
 
S1-6 Homework Club: Homework Club is held in the library every Wednesday after school from 

3.40 - 4.30pm. If you are looking for help with your homework or just looking for a space to 
study, then come join us. Homework Club is open to everyone who wants to come.  

Ms Aleksandrowicz and Ms King 
 

S1-6 Quiet Wednesday: Every Wednesday lunchtime the library will be a quiet space for pupils to 
sit, eat their lunch and relax. All pupils are welcome, but numbers will be limited in the space 
to help make it a quiet space. 

Ms Aleksandrowicz 
 

S1-6 Athletics: The school is entering athletes into the SSAA Secondary Cross-Country 
Championships on 5th March.  If you would like to take part, please collect an information 
sheet from the plastic folder by the entrance to the PE Base. 

Mr Segall 
 

S1-3  Breakfast Numeracy Support Group (Thursday 7.45 – 8.30 am): Come along to our 
Breakfast Numeracy Support Group every Thursday morning in room 2.14. It’s a great 
opportunity to get help with your Maths homework and improve your numeracy skills. Get up  
early and don’t miss out on support and a tasty croissant!    

Ms King and Mrs Monaco 
 
S1-3 Geography Support Club: Join the Geography Support Club to have fun, play games, do 

various activities and learn new information as well as if you need it receive help with any 
geography questions/problems you may face 

Eymen Derinova and Mr Das 
 
S2 Dance Club: Starting on Tuesday the 27th there will be an 8-week dance masterclass for S2's 

in the extension hall at 3:45 pm sharp start. Get changed in changing room 5 and bring your 
water bottle and best dance moves!  

Miss Emslie  
 
 

    Duty Head – J Presly 


